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Dear Manager
Subject: Urgent Appeal for Donations to Support Hurricane Beryl Victims in Grenada
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of The Grenada/Canada Social and Cultural Association of Calgary (GCSCAC) to seek your support in providing immediate relief to the victims of Hurricane Beryl in Grenada Carriacou & Petite Martinique. The hurricane, which recently struck our tri-island state on July 1st, 2024, has caused widespread devastation, leaving many families without homes, access to clean water, and basic necessities.
The impact of this natural disaster has been profound, with thousands of residents displaced and in urgent need of assistance. Homes have been destroyed, infrastructure severely damaged, and the local community is facing significant challenges in terms of recovery and rebuilding.
The Grenada/ Canada Social and Cultural Association of Calgary is a registered non-profit organization that promotes Grenadian and Caribbean culture through active service in the Calgary community. At this crucial time in Grenada’s history, we are committed to delivering emergency relief and support to those affected by this disaster, our family, friends and neighbors in Grenada. There are approximately 65,000 Grenadians living in Canada. However, we cannot do this alone. We are reaching out to compassionate individuals and organizations like yours to join us in our efforts to provide much-needed aid to the people of Grenada. We have set a fundraising goal of $350,000 to ensure we can meet the urgent needs of the affected communities.
Your generous donation will help us to:
· Provide emergency shelter for displaced families.
· Supply clean water and sanitation facilities.
· Distribute food, clothing, and essential supplies.
· Offer medical care and support services to those in need.
· Assist in the long-term rebuilding and recovery efforts.
Every contribution, no matter how small, will make a significant difference in the lives of those affected by Hurricane Beryl.
Donations can be made via the following:
Etransfer: 
gndyycpresident@gmail.com
Or
Via cheque to: 
Grenada/Canada Social and Cultural Association of Calgary
118 3208 8 Ave. NE, Calgary, AB, T2A7V8
Please contact me or email gndyycpresident@gmail.com should you have any questions and/or to coordinate the delivery of donations.

Your support is crucial in helping the people of Grenada recover from this devastating event. Together, we can make a positive impact and provide hope and relief to those who need it most. On behalf of the entire community, we thank you for your generosity and compassion during this difficult time.

Sincerely,
Sandrene Redhead Spencer
President
GCSCAC
gndyycpresident@gmail.com
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